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To All EFRA Associate Members 

Norrkoping, Thursday, 04 October 2012 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
On behalf of EFRA is it my pleasure to invite representatives from your company to participate at a 
manufacturers meeting to be held in connection whit the EFRA AGM 2012. 

All through EFRA activities is if general interest for all manufacturer of RC products have we once 
again decided to only present this invitation to our Associate members as a benefit for their support to 
EFRA. 

Other manufacturers are welcome to attend, and speech, during this special meeting but at the AGM 
and Section meetings are they not authorized to forward any proposals. 

The purpose of this meeting is to have an open discussion linked to RC activities in general for the 
future. No decisions will be taken during the meeting but ideas will give the EFRA board valuable 
grounds considering actions for the future. 

The date for the 2012 EFRA AGM is set to be held 3rd – 4th of November and the venue will be Hotel 
Holiday In, Brussels, Belgium.  

The manufacturers meeting is scheduled to be held during the afternoon Friday the 3rd of November 
with start at 13.00 hour and estimated to finish at 17.00 hour.. 

An informal reception will be held on Friday evening at 20.00 and the EFRA AGM continuing through 
with the formal business until Sunday with an early start 9 a clock Saturday morning and hopefully 
finish at midday on Sunday 

Off course are you welcome to attend the EFRA AGM if your company thinks that is of interest for 
future cooperation with EFRA. 

EFRA has managed to negotiate a suitable and fair price for the EFRA Member Federation delegates 
which also will include your representative(s). Further more details will be forwarded by the EFRA 
General Secretary Mr. Willy Wuyts. 

I’m sure that there are a lot of things you would like to talk about, in order to be prepared would I like 
you to e-mail me your thoughts, please also copy the EFRA Secretary.  

It is appreciate if you could let us know if this is of interest for your company and send us a notice of 
the name(s) of your representative to the General Secretary October the 25th the latest. 

Together with the rest of the EFRA Committee am I looking forward to meet you at the coming EFRA 
AGM in Brussels, Belgium. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
E Dallas Mathiesen 
President, EFRA 
dallas@efra.ws 


